
Class 4 Newsletter 

Summer 2 4/7/25 

Your child’s learning is a partnership between home and school so if you have any concerns at all please 

telephone the school office, come and see us or contact your child’s teacher via email.  

 
 
 
 
 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff Contact Details 
Mrs L Griffin 

l.griffin@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

 

Key Dates 
 

Monday 7th July- Class 4 Worship at 10:40am.   

Thursday 10th July – Y6 Enterprise afternoon 2-3pm 

Friday 11th July – Bend the Rules Day (“Shopping List” to follow) 

Sunday 13th July 10:30am – Leaver’s Service at St. Christopher’s 

Church. 

Monday 14th July – Bastille Day – wear red, white and blue clothing.  

Monday 21st July – Summer Disco – KS1 5-6pm KS2 6.15-7.15pm  (see 

letter) 

Wednesday 23rd July – School closes for END OF TERM at 2pm.  

 

Certificate Winners 
Week 1 

Christian Value (D9): Virat 

For: Bringing joy & sunshine into Class 4  

Curriculum Award – Sharlyne  

For: Drawing and sketching an amazing 

eye with Miss Wilson! 

Star Writer – Molly 

For: Writing a lovely free verse poem 

using lots of onomatopoeia.  

 

Week 2 

Christian Value (D9) – Maisie 

For: Showing that with hope, you can 

achieve your goals (speaking in front of a 

crowd).  

Curriculum Award – Jessica 

For: Shining your light brightly across 

the curriculum, you could have this every 

week! 

Star Writer – Henry 

For: Writing a lovely poem about your 

friend.  

 

Class News 
Hello, everyone. This term seems to be flying by! Class 4 have had a 

wonderful couple of weeks, still keeping their learning going. We 

have been looking at statistics and shape in maths. The children 

have been working really hard to read and interpret different 

types of tables, charts and graphs. They have also been looking at 

angles and how to measure angles using a protractor. In English, we 

finished the poems that the children had been developing using 

figurative language. This week, we moved on to looking at specific 

comprehension questions about the next few chapters of our book 

“The Wild Way Home”. Ask your child about the fantastic plot of 

the story so far, we have all been hooked! In RE we have been 

learning about rules and the ten commandments. We have also been 

preparing for our class worship (Monday 7th July) which the 

children can’t wait to share with you! Thank you to everyone who 

was able to join us on Wednesday afternoon, for our class 

showcase. It was amazing to see so many of you getting stuck into 

the cave art! We really appreciate your support and kind words. It 

is a very busy few weeks ahead, we are looking forward to 

celebrating a fantastic year together, and sharing Moving On 

Morning on the 16th July, with their new teacher (Year 4 have a 

head-start!) Mrs Griffin 😊  

Important Notice 

As with any exciting end of term event, all events listed above are 

behaviour dependent, in line with our school Behaviour Policy. Please 

see details of this on our school website.  
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